UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS
WASHINGTON, DC 20555 - 0001

October 13, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis. A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations
/RA/ by IMG for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: SEABROOK STATION, UNIT NO. 1 - ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON
REACTOR SAFETY REVIEW OF STRETCH POWER UPRATE
AMENDMENT (TAC NO. MC2364)

During the 516th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, October 7-9,
2004, the Committee considered the recommendation made in a memorandum to me dated
September 15, 2004, from Ledyard B. Marsh, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, that the
Committee not review the stretch power uprate request from the Seabrook Station, Unit No. 1
(Seabrook) licensee. The memorandum characterized the Seabrook power uprate request as
essentially a 5.2 percent stretch power uprate with minor modifications. The Committee has
decided to accept your staff’'s recommendation and not review the Seabrook power uprate
request.

The Committee does not expect a written response to this memorandum.

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
R. Tadesse, OEDO
J. Dyer, NRR
T. Marsh, NRR
J. Lamb, NRR
T. Harris, NRR
W. Ruland, NRR
L. Raghavan, NRR





